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BACKGROUND:  Each year the Clark County Transportation Alliance (CCTA) generates a policy 

statement for the upcoming year. The statement includes local and regional transportation project 

priorities and is endorsed by a variety of local government agencies, businesses, and associations 

such as Identity Clark County and the Columbia River Economic Development Council. Included 

on the statement are projects of importance to the City, including the Camas Slough Bridge 

replacement and Everett Street Corridor improvements.  

SUMMARY:  Council is asked to endorse the statement, allowing for use of the City’s logo on the 

document along with other endorsers. 

 

RECOMMENDATION:  Staff recommends Council endorse the 2023 Clark County 

Transportation Alliance policy statement. 


